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PRELIMINARY ENQUIRY FORM 

PERSONAL 
INFORMATION: 

Name / Surname: 

Date of birth: 

E-Mail:

Telephone: 

Mobile: 

Best time to call: 

Nationality: 

Current profession / 
Occupation: 

Summary of activity 
(last 5 years): 

Do you have any previous 
experience working with 

children or teaching? 
(not essential) 

General Health: 
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BUSINESS MODEL 

Current businesses 
owned: 

Experience running a 
franchise business: 

Requested Franchise 
Location (City, Town, 

Nation): 

Population: 

Households: 

Which option best 
describes your plans? 

Teacher: 
(You will teach JIUK 

yourself) 

Venue: 
(You have a kids activity 
venue and would like to 

offer JIUK courses 
employing JIUK trained 

teachers): 

School: 
(You would like to open a 
JIUK school/academy and 

employ JIUK trained 
teachers): 

Master Franchise: 
(You would like to sell on 
the JIUK franchise in your 
area). 

Describe how you forsee 
your Franchise Activity: 

What are your key 
objectives in becoming a 

Franchisee: 

Will a partner be involved 
in your proposed new 

business: 

What liquid funds do you 
have available (€15,000/ 

€30,000 / €30,000+): 
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VENUE: (if applicable) 

Do you have a venue? 

If Yes please describe. 

If No, what kind of venue 
are you looking for? 

Are you / will you be 
paying rent for this 

venue? 

TEACHERS: 

Who is going to teach the 
program? 

What qualifications 
does/do he/she/they 

have? 

Do you need help 
sourcing teachers: 

OTHER: 

Do you have any 
administrative or 

bookkeeping experience? 

If not who will take care 
of this side of the 

business? 

Do you have any 
marketing / promotional 
experience?  
If yes please describe. 
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What attracts you to the 
Jazzitup Kids Franchise? 

How did you hear of the 
Jazzitup Kids Franchise? 

Is there any other 
information you feel is 

important to your 
application? 

Date:  Signature: 
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